
 

 

 
7th December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Scarlet Fever Communication from UKHSA  
 
Please see the attached letter from UKHSA providing information to be shared with parents and carers regarding 
Scarlet Fever; reminding you of the signs, symptoms and the actions to be taken if you think you or your child might 
have Scarlet Fever. 
 
Should you have any concerns then please contact your child’s Progress Leader. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Mr S Garrity 
Headteacher   
 
 


